
Routine Health Screening Reminder 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you in good health. This is a friendly reminder that it is time for 

your routine health screening. Regular screenings are essential to monitor your health and detect 

any potential issues early. 

We recommend scheduling your health screening within the next month. Please contact our 

office at [Phone Number] or [Email Address] to set up an appointment at your convenience. 

Your health is our priority, and we are here to support you every step of the way. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 


